
Question on Notice 
No. 993  

Asked on 6 June 2006  
 
 
Mr Hayward asked the Minister for Education and Minister for the Arts (Mr Welford) — 
 
QUESTION: 
 
How much funding and support is provided to the QCPCA by his department and for what 
purpose is the funding provided? 
 
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
In 2005–06 the Department of Education and the Arts (DEA) provided the following funding 
to the QCPCA: 
 

• $ 206 104 as an annual grant payable under the partnership agreement between the 
department and QCPCA; 

 
• $ 30 000 as a one-off grant for support for the Smart Choices (Tuckshops) policy; 

and 
 

• $ 40 850 for the QCPCA and school volunteer insurance policy premium. 
 
All of the above amounts are exclusive of GST. 
 
 
 


